
Date: Jun 9, 2022

Trimble is issuing this product bulletin to inform our customer that the Pacific Crest branded radios are
being discontinued. This will affect the products listed below.

This end of life notice applies to all ADL Vantage 35 and ADL Vantage  part numbers and accessories,
including the following:

Product Part Number Description

ADL Vantage 35 75451-43 and 75451-39 35W Radio 430-473MHz and 390-430MHz

ADL Vantage K01111 and K01110 4W Radio 430-473MHz and 390-430MHz

XDL Micro 118002-S00 4W Radio module

All Associated Accessories

Due to severe Component shortages in the marketplace we will no longer be able to manufacture these 
radios. We had planned a last time buy, but due to unforeseen circumstances that are beyond our 
control we will no longer be able to offer a last time buy on radios. We will continue to provide 
accessories while supplies last.

More details will be available in the future regarding replacement radio options.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause your business.

Parts, Service and Warranty Information

The standard Trimble policy for parts servicing and warranty plan will continue to apply in accordance with its 
terms and conditions.

https://oemgnss.trimble.com/
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